
The Jericho Underhill Land Trust held our August meeting on a warm summer night at the 

pavilion at Mills Riverside Park.  We are looking towards the fall and hoping to come up with 

some events for our members including another cairns walk at Wolfrun Natural Area.  We are 

also planning to improve the signage there.  

 

It looks like another banner year for crops at Kikas Valley Farm with pumpkins starting to turn 

orange and corn beginning to make its appearance.  We hope our members got to use the half-

price coupons for strawberries at Paul Mazza’s farmstand.   

 

The land trust remains interested in helping the town of Jericho conserve part of the Rivers 

property but we have yet to hear what the plans are.  Voters will be given the chance to approve 

the $1.24 million proposed purchase.   


